

Class Five/Six

Friday 6th November 2015.

Project

For your next homework project, you must imagine you are an astronaut and you've landed a spacecraft on a new planet. We would like you to write a short story about your adventure from your perspective. Please try to describe what you saw, heard, smelt and touched. Think carefully about whether any people, animals or plants were there and any other exciting details the reader needs to know about. As usual, this homework project will last two weeks so please have your stories ready to bring in on **Thursday 19th November.**

Reading

Please continue to try and read at home daily but you only need an adult at home to fill in your record once a week. Remember to being your reading record into school **every day** so that an adult at school can write in it once a week.

Spelling

This week we have looked at the suffixes. You have been given ten spellings to learn for your spelling test next week. Please practise the spellings in your homework book by completing the activity on your spelling sheet.

English

Next week in English we will be writing and presenting information about space weather linked into our Astro Science Space Challenge.

Maths

Next week in maths we will be analysing and answering questions about sunspot data which is also linked to our Astro Science Space Challenge.

Other Notes

On Monday and Tuesday the school photographer will be in to take individual and family photographs.

It is class 6's assembly on Tuesday. Please make sure you learn your lines over the weekend.

On Wednesday we will be taking part in a range of exciting activities linked to Heavy Goods Vehicles!

It is Children in Need next Friday therefore to raise money for this worthwhile cause Park Grove Primary School will be holding a pyjama day. More details to follow soon...

The Cosmodome will be visiting Park Grove on Friday. All children will have a session in the inflatable planetarium learning about the Solar System.

Please visit the Class 5 and 6 blogs on the school website to read and comment on what we have been doing in class recently: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/